
From: Phyllis Hockley
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Our Climate crisis
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 7:46:30 PM

Greetings:
I'm writing to say that I support a strong cap and invest policy. I support
LC19, and I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. I am a
retired teacher and the youth are still strong on my mind and I'm most
concerned for their future. We must deal with the climate crisis now and
with full force.
Sincerely,
Phyllis Hockley 


